
Date: May 9, 2022

To: Board of Education

From:  Jake Hubert Director of Secondary Education

Re: Imagine Learning (Edgenuity) Renewal

Imagine Learning Contract

In 2019, the board approved a three year contract with Edgenuity to provide our students with
opportunities to recover in courses they were not previously successful in passing using the
Edgenuity Platform.  The premise behind using an online platform is that students were not
successful with the in-person course previously, so we would work with this provider to manage
their online credit recovery courses to align to the state and district approved curriculum.
Students work at their own pace to revisit curriculum they are already familiar with to earn the
credit in a course(s) they did not pass the first time.

During the course, students are supervised by a certified teacher from Harlem who can assist
students with difficult concepts.  Students may potentially be able to recover credits in multiple
courses in one semester to get back on track.  Edgenuity will also be used during summer school
to allow students to earn credit and close gaps students may be deficient in due to the pandemic.

I am requesting the board to approve the agreement with Imagine Learning to use Edgenuity with
explanation of the breakdown below (we earn a 30% discount with the multi year approval):

AMOUNT FUNDING
Year 1: $31,951.00 ESSR Funds
Years 2 & 3: $65,820.00 District Funds
Digital Plagiarism $969.00 ESSR Funds
Training $750.00 Title 2
Total $99, 490.00


